
May 14, 2013 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 I can't believe this is my last note for you! I know I have been saying it the past 
couple weeks, but I can't believe this year is already over! It has gone so fast. I want you to 
know how much I have enjoyed each and every one of your children. I feel like I have 
gotten really close to them, and I am going to have a hard time letting them go. Here is a 
schedule for the remainder of the year: 
 
    Wednesday (15) – Math Test, History Test 
    Thursday (16) – None 
    Friday (17) – Talent Show, Early Dismissal, Graduation 
    Monday (20) – Parent/Teacher Conferences 
 
 Thank you all SO MUCH for all the wonderful notes and gifts for Teacher Appreciation 
last week! I was so blessed by each thing. All my students wrote me such sweet notes, and I 
appreciate the kind words from you all as well. 
 Thank you to all the parents that went on the field trip. It sounds like the kids had a 
great time. They were very well-behaved at both Celebration Station. I am very proud of 
them. 
 This Friday, May 17, is sixth grade graduation. It will be in the school's gym at 7:00 
p.m. Please have your child there no later than 6:45. See Mrs. Quiring's note for the dress 
code. Your child may need to bring something for the class will at graduation. At the time I 
am writing this note, we have not finalized those things yet, but I just want you to be 
aware that they may need to bring something. Please check with them. 
 Parent/Teacher Conferences are next Monday, May 20. You should have received a 
time in your folder last week. I am looking forward to meeting with each of you. 
 As I have said several times this year, thank you, again, for the opportunity to teach 
your child this year. Each one of them has been a blessing to me multiple times this year. 
Thank you for all your support and willingness to help out in various classroom and school 
activities. It has been an awesome year, and your students are going to to great in junior 
high. I am expecting to hear great things from them in the future, but I hope they 
remember to come back and visit their former teachers.  I am really going to miss them 
next year. 
 As always (and for the final time this year!), if you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to call me. Have a great week and a fabulous summer! 
 

~Miss Funk 


